From:
To:
SizewellC

Cc: info@stopsizewellc.org
Subject: Preliminary Meeting.
Date: 05 April 2021 17:07:33

From Sally E Bone. Unique Ref. No. 20026252

In all matters concerning the Preliminary Meeting process 'Stop Sizewell C' will speak on my behalf

however I would like to emphasize the points below.

The use of Microsoft Teams or any other online method of conducting the preliminary meeting is entirely unsatisfactory. Although I have good hearing I find it very difficult to follow the discussion. And it is apparent that there are many other problems associated with this method of proceeding, so I urge you not to complete the preliminary examination process until in-person meetings are possible.

I also urge that the preliminary examination should not be completed until Suffolk County Council has had the opportunity to appoint it's representatives following the upcoming elections.

And further urge that examination of the Application should not start until it has been decided to accept it and that this should not happen until EDF have completed their plans. On this coast where entire towns have been lost to the sea and at a time when sea level could rise substantially and rapidly it is vital that their coastal defence plans are fully worked out.

It is also apparent that the number of parties wishing to speak cannot be satisfactorily accommodated in the current timetable, more time should be given to this process.

Yours faithfully

Sally E Bone.